
March 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Eden Community – 
So many changes have had to take place quickly this past week in attempts to contain the Coronavirus 
Outbreak. We join others around the world and in our close midst. Through all of this now and into the 
future, Eden Seminary is focused on our mission, “to strengthen the life of the church by educating 
women and men for ministry, enlivening critical reflection on faith, and supporting bold Christian 
discipleship.”  
  
We are creating opportunities for increased engagement of broader Eden audiences, while 
strengthening the continuity of current classes, community and chapel experiences. This continuity, 
however, requires a different method of gathering than in person.  
  
With this letter, we are announcing that the Spring Semester 2020 at Eden Seminary will conclude 
remotely. There will be no further face to face classes this term. So, settle into robust learning through 
Zoom and other online interactions. At present, Summer term classes will be offered remotely.  More 
information on exciting summer offerings will come in the next two weeks. And, finally, with sadness, 
the Graduation ceremony, scheduled for May 15, 2020 will not take place. The faculty and staff are 
working on alternative ways to celebrate the tremendous accomplishments of the class of 2020. 
  
It is our continued prayer that you and your family remain healthy and safe. 
  
In Peace, 
David Greenhaw, President 
 
 


